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March 25,2008

Mr. Jeff Maddox
28016 Westbrook Drive
Bonita Springs, FL 34135

Dear Jeff,

Greetings from Florida Gulf Coast University.

Just a brief note of thanks for all the good work you did at the Vester property this fall
and winter. The dedication of the Norm & Nancy Vester Marine and Environmental
Science Field Station was held in February and the property received wonderful reviews.

Please pass along our special thanks to all of your employees for dedicating their time
and effort to this important project. We are all quite pleased.

Many thanks.

Sincerely,

(If
Peter C. Lefferts, Ed.D.
Director of Advancement
Florida Gulf Coast University
Fort Myers, FL 33965

cc: JimHehl
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